
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear  

PROPOSED PARKING RESTRICTIONS (CLUMBER DRIVE, QUEENS ROAD, RADCLIFFE ON 
TRENT) (TRO 8295) AND RELOCATION OF BUS STOP INCLUDING INTRODUCTION OF BUS 
STOP CLEARWAY. 

CLUMBER DRIVE AND QUEENS ROAD, RADCLIFFE ON TRENT  

PUBLIC ADVERT 

Via East Midlands Ltd, is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver highway 
services in Nottinghamshire.  To improve access for Trent Barton buses along Clumber Drive and 
Queens Road, Radcliffe on Trent, the County Council proposes to relocate bus stop RU0634 away 
from the restrictive bend on Queens Road, Radcliffe on Trent.  To protect this, stop from obstruction 
by parked vehicles a bus stop clearway will also be introduced. The clearway will prohibit other 
vehicles from parking or waiting in the bus stop at all times and will be clearly identified with new 
road markings and signage. 
 
The County Council also proposes to introduce ‘No Waiting At Any Time’ restrictions (Double Yellow 
Lines) on Clumber Drive and Queens Road, Radcliffe on Trent to ensure visibility and access for 
drivers and pedestrians is maintained. The proposals are shown on the attached drawing 
H/MN/3044/04. 
 
Before proceeding further, I wish to consider the views of residents, businesses and organisations 
who may be interested in this matter. Any observations on these proposals should reach me in 
writing, either by letter or email, by 27th December 2019. If your comments are in the form of an 
objection to the proposals, please clearly state this and the reasons for your objection. If the objection 
cannot be resolved, it will be reported through the County Council’s procedures at the appropriate 
time. 
 
 
Yours  
      

Mark Newton 
 
Mark Newton 
Improvements Officer 
Tel: 0115 8041957 
Email: tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 
 

 
 

 Your ref:   
My ref: H/MN/TRO 8295 

Date: 22nd November 2019 
  


